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DATED:   25 February 2020  

TO:   ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY  

NOTICE:  UPDATE ON THE INCREASE OF THE NATIONAL MINIMUM WAGE  

 

Industry is hereby informed that the national minimum wage will increase for every ordinary 

hour of work as from 01 March 2020 (in terms of Regulation Gazette 43026 of 17 February 

2020, Notice R.175)  

This means that all parking garage attendants must at least earn the minimum hourly rate of 

R20.76 from the effective date. 

Employers are urged to adjust wage rates accordingly to comply with the National Minimum 

Wage Act no.9 of 2018, as amended.  

MIBCO will ensure that the Motor Industry published wage rates for parking garage 

attendants are aligned to the National Minimum Wage. 

 

The MIBCO Team 
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